Cumbria Office of Police and Crime Commissioner
Cumbria Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) response to inspections of Cumbria Constabulary published by Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Constabulary and Fire and Rescue Services (HMICFRS)
Section 33 of the Police Act 1996 (as amended by section 37 of the Policing and Crime Act 2017) requires local policing bodies to respond to recommendations in inspectors reports within 56 days. 
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	Key Findings 

	This report provides a national perspective on police-to-police collaboration.  The findings are based on HMICFRS inspection of all 43 England and Wales forces and draws upon six collaborations as case studies.  The inspection report highlights some good practice and areas for improvement. The overall recommendations describe what forces can do to collaborate successfully and productively:
1. If forces haven’t yet implemented an effective system to track the benefits of their collaborations, they should use the methodology created by the NPCC, the College of Policing and the Home Office
In addition, what national organisations can do to improve the support given to police forces as they collaborate.

	PCC & Chief Constable Response to Recommendation:

	The Police & Crime Commissioner has reviewed this national report and continues to regularly review collaboration arrangements between the Constabulary and other police forces, ensuring best practice is adhered to, maximising the sustainability of the collaboration.  The Commissioner receives assurance through his Public Accountability Conferences and through his weekly one-to-ones with the Chief Constable.  In addition, The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner and the Constabulary has introduced new governance arrangements for monitoring progress against all HMICFRS recommendation.  It is through this approach, the Commissioner will continue to receive further assurance that recommendations are being addressed and within a timely manner.
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